
 
 
     
        
 
May 11, 2023 
 
Jeremy Comeau 
Assistant General Counsel 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 
101 W. Washington St. Suite 1500E 
Indianapolis IN 46204 
 
Re: RM 23-01, Notice of Intent to Readopt (LSA #23-296) 
 
Dear Mr. Comeau, 
 
 The Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor does not currently have 

comments, seeks no separation or bifurcation, and has no objection to readoption of 170 

IAC 1-7, et seq. and 170 IAC 5-5, et seq.. Thank you. 

        
Sincerely, 

         
        Thomas R. Harper 
        Deputy Consumer Counselor 
     
        
 
          
 


